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  YEAR 1 
 

 English Maths R.E. Computing Science Geog / History Art / DT Music P.E. PSHE 

 
A1 

 
 
 
 

 Labels and captions 

 Stories with familiar 
setting 

 Recount 

 Dictionary skills 

 Poetry –using the 
senses 

 

 Number 

 Addition and 
subtraction 

 Place value 

 RSE- Parent’s 
meetings   
 
Domestic Church - 
Family & Families 
 
Baptism/confirmation – 
Belonging 
 
Autumn 2 week 1- 

RSE- Spiritual 
 
Other faiths - Hinduism 
 
Advent / Christmas - 
Loving/waiting 

We are treasure hunters 
Using programmable 

toys Programming 
1.1, 1.2, 1.3, 1.5 

 
Animals including 

humans 
A1, A2, A3, A4 

History 1.1 (Changes 
within living memory) 

  
Toys from the past and 

present 

D.T 
1.1,1.2,2.1,2.2,3.1, 

3.2,4.1,4.2 
Making toys (pulleys 

and levers) 

Hey You! 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Gymnastics  
(balancing and spelling 
on points and patches) 

1.1  
(wide, narrow and 
curled rolling and 

balancing) 
1.1  

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Friendship Friday (Anti-

Bullying including 
gender/racism/disability 

etc) 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
Day 

 
See full PSHE  

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 

 
A2 

We are TV chefs 
Filming a recipe 

Computational thinking 
1.1, 1.4, 1.5, 1.3 

Geography 1.8 1.9 
My local area 

Art 
1.2,1.3 

People and animals 
(Drawing) 

 

Rhythm in the way we 

walk and The banana 

rap  

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Gymnastics  
(pathways – short and 

long) 
1.1 

 
Dance – Toys  

1.1, 1.3 

 
Sp1 

 
 
 

 Traditional and fairy 
tales 

 Instruction 

 Stories from a range 
of cultures 

 Poetry – pattern and 
rhyme 

 Measurement 

 Number 

 Geometry 

 Position and direction 

 Shape 

  RSE- Social 
 
Local Church: 
Community - Special 
People 
 
Eucharist : Relating – 
Meals 
 
Sp 2 week 1- RSE -

Emotional 
 
Lent/Easter: Giving - 
Change 

We are painters 
Illustrating an eBook 

Creativity 
1.4, 1.5, 1.6 

 
Everyday Materials 

EM1,EM2,EM3,EM4 

History 1.4 
Kitty Wilkinson 

Art 
1.1,1.2,1.3,1.4 

Pattern and Printing 
(William Morris) 

 
In the Groove 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Net and wall games   
(skill 2) 
1.1, 1.2 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
Equality Day (Expect 

Respect Toolkit) 
 

 
NSPCC Day 

 
See full PSHE 

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 

 
Sp 2 

We are collectors 
Finding images using 

the web 
Computer networks 

1.1, 1.4, 1.6, 1.5  
Plants 
P1,P2 

 

Geography 1.2 
1.9 

A snapshot of the UK 

D.T 
1.1,1.2,2.1,2.2,3.1, 

3.2,9.1,9.2 
Fruit Kebabs 

Round and round  
1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Invasion games   
(skill 2) 
1.1, 1.2 

 
Su 1 

 
 
 
 

 Stories with a 
fantasy setting 

 Information texts 

 Recount – fact and 
fiction 

 Poetry – poems on a 
theme 

 Multiplication 
and division 

 Plug gaps 
identified 

RSE-Intellectual 
 
Pentecost : Serving - 
Holidays and Holydays 
 
Reconciliation : 
Interrelating - Being 
sorry 
 
Summ 2 Week 1 RSE- 
Physical 
 
Other faiths - Sikhism 
 
Universal Church: 
World - Neighbours 

We are storytellers 
Producing a talking 

book 
Communication/Collab

oration 
1.4, 1.5, 1.6 

History 1.3 
Great fire of London 

 

D.T 
1.1,1.2,2.1,2.2,3.1, 

3.2 
Great fire of London 

houses 

Your imagination  
1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Athletics  
1.1 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Enterprise Day 

 
E-Safety Day 

 
See full PSHE 

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 
 

 
Su 2 

 

We are celebrating 

Creating a card 

electronically 
Productivity 
1.4, 1.5, 1.6 

Seasonal Changes 
S1,S2 

Geography 1.4 
Seasonal 

Changes/weather in UK 

Art 
1,2,1.3 

Painting the seasons 
(Colour mixing) 

Reflect, Rewind and 
Replay 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Striking and fielding 
games   
(skill 2) 
1.1, 1.2 

 
Dance – Puppets  

1.3 
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 YEAR 2 
 

 English Maths R.E. Computing Science Geog / History Art / DT Music P.E. PSHE 

 

 

A1 

 

 

Stories with familiar 

settings 

 

Traditional stories 

 

Information Texts 

 

Poetry-Patterns on a 

page 

Number and place 

value 

 

Addition and 

subtraction 

 

Multiplication and 

division 

 

Fractions 

 

RSE- Parent’s 
meetings   
 
Domestic Church - 
Beginnings 
 
Baptism/confirmation - 
Signs and Symbols 
 
Autumn 2 week 1 – 

RSE - Spiritual 
 
Other  Religion  - 
Hinduism 
 
Advent / Christmas - 
Preparing 

We are astronauts 

Programming on 

screen Programming 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3 

 

 

Animals including 

humans 

A1,A2,A3 

 

Geog 1.5 

In my Liverpool home 

D.T 
1.1,1.2,2.1,2.2,3.1, 

3.2,9.1,9.2 
Sensational Salads 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Gymnastics  
(Pathways – straight. 
Zipzap and curving) 

1.1 
 

Dance – animals  
1.3 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Friendship Friday (Anti-

Bullying including 
gender/racism/disability 

etc) 
 

Health and Wellbeing Day 
 

See full PSHE  curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

A2 

We are games testers 

Exploring how 

computer games work 

Computational thinking 

1.1, 1.3, 1.5, 1.6 

History 1.2 

Great Explorers 

Art 
1.1,1.2,1.3 

Clay animals 

Glockenspiel Stage 1 

(year 3) 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Gymnastics  
(spinning, turning and 

twisting) 
1.1 

(stretching curling and 
arching) 

1.1 

 

 

Sp1 

Different stories by the 

same author. 

 

Explanations 

 

Instructions 

 

Poetry- Really Looking 

Measurement 

 

Geometry- 

Properties of shapes 

 

Position and direction. 

RSE- Social 
 
Local Church - Books 
 
Eucharist – 
Thanksgiving 
 
Sp 2 week 1- RSE -

Emotional 
 
Lent/Easter - 
Opportunities 

We are photographers 

Taking, selecting and 

editing digital images 

Creativity 

1.4, 1.5, 1.6 

Everyday Materials 

EM1,EM2 

Geog 1.1 1.8 

Colourful continents & 

Open Oceans 

Art 
1.1,1.2,1.3 

Oceans and sea 
collage 

 

I wanna play in a band 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Net and wall games   
(skill 1) 
1.1, 1.2 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
Equality Day (Expect 

Respect Toolkit) 
 

 
NSPCC Day 

 
See full PSHE curriculum 

overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

Sp2 

We are researchers 

Researching a topic 

Computer networks 

1.4, 1.5, 1.6 
Plants 

P1,P2 

 

History 1.3 

People who have 

influenced the world 

(Florence Nightingale, Mary 

Seacole, Edith Cavell) 

D.T 
1.1,1.2,2.1,2.2,3.1, 

3.2 
Fabric flowers  

Zootime 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Invasion games   
(skill 1) 
1.1, 1.2 

 

 

Su1 

 

 

Significant authors 

 

Non-chronological 

reports 

 

Poetry- silly stuff 

 

Revisit and 

consolidation of any 

genres. 

Statistics 

 

 

Plug gaps identified 

RSE-Intellectual 
 
Pentecost - Spread 
the word 
 
Reconciliation – Rules 
 
Sum 2 Week 1 RSE- 
Physical 
 
Other  Religion - 
Sikhism 
 
Universal Church - 
Treasures 

We are detectives 

Communicating clues 

Communication/Collab

oration 

1.4, 1.5, 1.6 

Geog 1.3 

Home or Abroad 

UK or Kenya 

Art 
1.1,1.2,1.3 
African art  

(Painting - Tingatinga) 

Friendship song  

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Athletics  
1.1 

 
Dance –  

1.3 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Enterprise Day 

 
E-Safety Day 

 
Sun Safety Day 

 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Su2 

We are zoologists 

Recording bug hunt 

data Productivity 

1.4, 1.5, 1.6 

Living things and 

their habitats 

L1,L2,L3,L4 

History 1.1 & 1.4 

Seaside holidays from the 

past 

D.T 
1.1,1.2,2.1,2.2,3.1, 

3.2,4.1,4.2 
Bug Houses 

Reflect, Rewind and 

Replay 

1.1, 1.2. 1.3, 1.4 

Striking and fielding 
games   
(skill 1) 
1.1. 1.2 
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 Year 3 
 

 English Maths R.E. Computing Science Geog / History Art / DT Music P.E. PSHE 

 

 

A1 

 

 

Myths 

 

Reports 

 

Poetry to Perform 

 

Stories with Familiar 

Settings 

Number – 
Place Value, 

Addition & Subtraction, 
 

Number – 
Place Value, 

Multiplication & 
Division 

Fractions 

  RSE- Parent’s 
meetings   
 
Domestic Church -  
Families - Home 
 
Belonging: Promises - 
Baptism/Confirmation 
 
Autumn 2 week 1- 

RSE- Spiritual 
 
Other  Religion - 
Hinduism 
 
Advent/Christmas - 
loving visitors 

We are programmers 

Programming an 

animation Programming 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3, 1.6 

Rocks 

R1,R2,R3 

History 1.1 

Britain from Stone Age 

to the Iron Age 

Art 
2.1,2.2 

Candle holder 
(clay) 

Let your spirit fly  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

 

Gymnastics  
(linking moving 

together) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
Dance – Films  

2.3. 2.4, 2.6 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Friendship Friday (Anti-

Bullying including 
gender/racism/disability 

etc) 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
Day 

 
See full PSHE  

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 

 

 

A2 

We are bug fixers 

Finding and correcting 

bugs in programs 

Computational thinking 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3 

Light 

L1,L2,L3,L4,L5 

Geog 1.5 

 

South America 

Overview  

  

 

 

 

Art 
2.1,2.2,2.3 

South American Art 

Glockenspiel  2 

(from year 4) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Gymnastics  
(symmetry and 

asymmetry - partners) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
(receiving body weight) 

2.3, 2.6 

 

 

Sp1 

 

 

Mystery 

 

Instruction 

 

Adventure Stories 

 

Poetry - Shape Poetry 

and Calligrams 

Measures 
 

Geometry – Properties 
of shape 

Position and direction 

RSE- Social 
 
Local Church - 
community: journeys 
 
Eucharist - relating: 
listening and sharing 
 
Sp 2 week 1- RSE -

Emotional 
 
Lent/Easter - giving: 
giving all 

We are presenters 

Videoing performance 

Creativity 

1.6, 1.2, 1.7 

Animals including 

Humans 

A1,A2 

History 1.2 

Roman Empire and the 

impact on Britain 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1,7.2, 

10.1,10.2,10.3 
Roman Shields 

Three little birds  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Net and wall games   
(dodgeball) 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6 

 
Swimming  

3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
Equality Day (Expect 

Respect Toolkit) 
 

 
NSPCC Day 

 
See full PSHE 

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 

 

 

Sp2 

We are network 

engineers Exploring 

computer networks, 

including the internet 

Computer networks 

1.4, 1.7 

Plants 

P1,P2,P3,P4 

Geog 1.5 

Volcanoes & 

Earthquakes 

D.T 
5.2,6.1,6.2,7.2,8.1 

Edible gardens 

The dragon song  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Invasion games   
(handball) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.6 
 

Swimming 
3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

 

 

Su1 
Dialogues and Plays 

 

Information 

 

Poetry - Language 

Plays 

 

Authors - Reading Unit 

Statistics 
 

Plugging gaps identified 

from testing 

RSE-Intellectual 
 
Pentecost - serving: 
energy 
 
Reconciliation - inter- 
relating: choices 
 
Summ 2 Week 1 RSE- 
Physical 
 
Other  religions – 
Sikhism 
 
Universal Church - 
world: special places 

We are communicators 

Communicating safely 

on the internet 

Communication/Collabo

ration 

1.4, 1.6, 1.7  

 

Forces & Magnets 

F1,F2,F3,F4,F5,F6 

History 1.6 

Significance of the 

Railways in Britain 

Art 
2.2,2.3 

Railways 

Bringing us together  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Athletics 
2.1. 2.3, 2.6 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Enterprise Day 

 
E-Safety Day 

 
Sun Safety Day 

 
See full PSHE 

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 
 

 

 

Su2 

 

 

We are opinion pollsters 

Collecting and 

analysing data 

Productivity 

1.6, 1.4 

Geog 1.4 

Go Compare UK to 

France 

Enrichment topic- 

Terracotta Warriors 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1, 

7.2,7.3 
Magnetic games 

Reflect, Rewind and 

Replay 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

OOA  
() 

2.5, 2.6 
 

Striking and fielding 
games   

() 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6 
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YEAR 4 
 

 English Maths R.E. Computing Science Geog / History Art / DT Music P.E. PSHE 

 

A1 

 

Stories with historical 

settings 

Newspapers 

Stories in imaginary 

worlds 

Magazines 

Number and place 

value 

Addition and 

subtraction 

Multiplication and 

division 

Fractions 

Basic skills 

Problem solving 

  RSE- Parent’s 
meetings   
 
Domestic Church: 
Family – People 
 
Baptism/Confirmation: 
Belonging – Called 
 
Autumn 2 week 1- 

RSE- Spiritual 
 
Other faiths: Hinduism 
 
Advent/Christmas: 
Loving – Gift 

We are software 

developers 

Developing a simple 

educational game 

Programming 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3 

States of matter 

St1,St2,St3 

Geog 1.5 & 1.2 

Rivers & Water Cycle 

 

Art 
2.1,2.2 

Sea collage 
 

Wider opportunities – 

cornet  

Basic cornet skills – 

learning to assemble 

their instrument  and 

play a few notes  

 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Gymnastics  
(partner work – 

pushing and pulling) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
() 

2.3, 2.6 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Friendship Friday (Anti-

Bullying including 
gender/racism/disability 

etc) 
 

Health and Wellbeing Day 
 

See full PSHE  curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

A2 

We are toy makers 

Prototyping an 

interactive toy 

Computational thinking 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3 

Sound 

S1,S2,S3,S4,S5 

History 1.3 

Anglo Saxons and Scots 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2, 
7.2,7.3,8.1,8.3 

Make an Anglo Saxon 
village 

Gymnastics  
(symmetry and 

asymmetry - partners) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
Dance – Strictly come 

dancing  
2.3. 2.4, 2.6 

 

Sp1 

Stories from other 

cultures 

Explanation 

Information- 

advertisements 

Poetry – creating 

images 

Measurement and 

Geometry 

Properties of shapes 

Position and direction 

Basic skills 

Problem Solving 

RSE- Social 
 
Local Church: 
Community – 
Community 
 
Eucharist: relating – 
Giving & Receiving 
 
Sp 2 week 1- RSE -

Emotional 
 
Lent/Easter: Giving – 
Self Discipline 
 

 

We are musicians 

Producing digital music 

Creativity 

1.2, 1.4, 1.6, 1.7, 1.5 

Animals including 

Humans 

A1,A2,A3 

Geog 1.2 

Cities of the UK 

 

Art 
2.1,2.2,2.3 

British Artists 
 

Wider opportunities – 

cornet  

Developing  cornet 

skills  

 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Net and wall games   
(tennis/netball) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.6 
 

Swimming  
3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
Equality Day (Expect 

Respect Toolkit) 
 

 
NSPCC Day 

 
See full PSHE curriculum 

overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Sp2 

We are HTML editors 

Editing and writing 

HTML Computer 

networks 

1.4, 1.7, 1.6 
Electricity 

E1,E2,E3,E4,E5 

History 1.4 

Viking & Anglo Saxon 

Struggle for England 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1, 
7.2,7.3,8.2,8.3,8.4 

Making a torch 

Invasion games   
(football) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.6 
 

Swimming 
3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

 

Su1 Issues and dilemmas 

Plays 

Formal persuasive 

texts 

Poetry exploring form 

Statistics 

Basic skills 

Problem solving 

RSE-Intellectual 
 
Pentecost: Serving – 
New Life 
 
Reconciliation: Inter-
relating – Building 
Bridges 
 
Summ 2 Week 1 RSE- 
Physical 
 
Other faiths: Sikhism 
 

Universal Church: 

World – God’s People 

We are co-authors 

Producing a wiki 

Communication/Collabo

ration 

1.1, 1.4, 1.5, 1.6, 1.7 

Geog 1.4 

Go Compare UK to Med 

 

D.T 
10.1,10.2,10.3,5.1, 

5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1,7.2,7.3 
UK and Med Bread 

 Wider opportunities – 

cornet  

Confidently cornet skills 

 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Athletics 
2.1. 2.3, 2.6 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Enterprise Day 

 
E-Safety Day 

 
Sun Safety Day 

 
See full PSHE curriculum 

overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

Su2 

We are meteorologists 

Presenting the weather 

Productivity 

1.2, 1.3, 1.5, 1.7 

Living things & their 

habitats 

L1,L2,L3 

 

History 1.5 

Titanic 

 

Enrichment topic- 

Terracotta Warriors 

Art 
2.1,2.2 

The story of the Titanic 

OOA  
() 

2.5, 2.6 
 

Striking and fielding 
games   

() 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6 
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  YEAR 5 
 

 English Maths R.E. Computing Science Geog / History Art / DT Music P.E. PSHE 

 
A1 Novels and Stories 

by Significant 
Children's Authors 

 
Legends 

 
Instruction 

 

Poetry – Poetic Style 

Number 
- number and place value 
- addition and subtraction 

- multiplication and 
division 

- fractions (including 

decimals and 

percentages) 

  RSE- Parent’s meetings 
  
 
Domestic Church: Family 
– Ourselves 
 
Baptism/ confirmation : 
Life choices 
 
Autumn 2 week 1- RSE- 

Spiritual 
 
Hinduism 
 
Advent/ Christmas: Hope 

We are game 

developers Developing 

an interactive game 

Programming 

Earth and Space 

ES1,ES2,ES3,ES4 

 

 

History 1.6 

Crime and punishment 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2, 

7.2,7.3,8.1 
Make a rocket 

 

Wider opportunities – 

cornet 

Developing confidence 

while playing in 

ensemble activities 

 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Gymnastics  
(matching and 
mirroring and 

contrast) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
Swimming 

3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Friendship Friday (Anti-

Bullying including 
gender/racism/disability 

etc) 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
Day 

 
See full PSHE  

curriculum overview for 
specific topics and 

themes 

 

A2 

We are cryptographers 

Cracking codes 

Computational thinking 

 

Living Things & their 

habitats 

L1,L2 

Geog 1.1 

Exploring Eastern Europe 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1, 

7.2,10.1,10.2,10.3,7.3 
Food from around the 

world 

Gymnastics  
(symmetry and 

asymmetry - 
partners) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
Swimming  

3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

 

Sp1 

Stories from Other 

Cultures – Quality 

Whole Texts 

 

Older Literature 

 

Recounts 

 

Poetry - Classic / 

Narrative Poems 

Measurement 
Spring 2 Geometry 

- properties of shapes 

- position and direction 

 

RSE- Social 
 
Local Church: Community 
– Mission 
 
Eucharist: relating – 
Memorial Sacrifice 
 
Sp 2 week 1- RSE -

Emotional 
 
Lent / Easter : Giving/ 
Sacrifice 

We are artists 

Fusing geometry and art 

Creativity 

 

 

Properties and 

changes of materials 

PC1,PC2,PC3,PC4,

PC5,PC6 

History 1.8 

Ancient Greece 

Art 
2.1,2.2,2.3 

Greek vases 
(Clay vases and patterns) 

Wider opportunities – 

cornet 

Play with confidently in 

ensemble activities 

 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Net and wall 
games   

(volleyball) 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6 

 
Dance – 

2.3. 2.4, 2.6 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
Equality Day (Expect 

Respect Toolkit) 
 

 
NSPCC Day 

 
See full PSHE curriculum 

overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Sp2 

We are web developers 

Creating a web page 

about 

cyber safety 

Computer networks 

Geog 1.5 

Trading across the World 

Art 
2.1,2.2,2.3 

Still life drawings of 
trading objects 

(Cezanne) 

Invasion games   
(hockey) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.6 
 

Dance –  
2.3. 2.4, 2.6 

 

Su1 
Film Narrative 

Dramatic 

Conventions 

 

Persuasive Writing – 

Emphasis on the 

Contrary Argument 

 

Poetry – Choral and 

Performance 

 

 

Statistics 

RSE-Intellectual 
 
Pentecost: Serving – 
Transformation 
 
Reconciliation – Inter –
relating: Freedom and 
Responsibility 
 
Summ 2 Week 1 RSE- 
Physical 
 
Sikhism 
 
Universal Church – World 
– Stewardship 

We are bloggers 

Sharing experiences 

and 

opinions 

Communication/Collabor

ation 

Forces 

F1,F2,F3 

 

History 1.9 

Ancient/Mayans 

D.T 
5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1 

,7.2,7.3,8.1,8.2 
Moving animals 
(Using CAMS) 

Wider opportunities – 

cornet 

Play in time to music 

with greater fluency 

and control 

 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Athletics 
2.1. 2.3, 2.6 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Enterprise Day 

 
E-Safety Day 

 
Sun Safety Day 

 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

Su1 

We are architects 

Creating a virtual space 

Productivity 

Animals including 

humans 

A1 

Geog 1.1 1.4 

Overview of North America 

Enrichment topic- Terracotta 

Warriors  

Art 
2.1,2.2, 

South/Native American 
artwork 

OOA 
(leadership)  

2.5, 2.6 
 

Striking and 
fielding games   

() 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6  
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  YEAR 6 
 

 English Maths R.E. Computing Science Geog / History Art / DT Music P.E. PSHE 

 
A1 

Poetry – the power of 

imagery 

Auto-biographies 

Biographies 

Action Stories 

Number – 

Place Value, 

Addition & 

Subtraction, 

Fractions 

 

Number – 

Place Value, 

Multiplication & 

Division related to 

fractions 

Percentages 

Problem Solving 

RSE- Parent’s meetings   

 

Domestic Church: 

Family – Loving 

 

Baptism/Confirmation: 

Belonging – Vocation & 

Commitment 

 
Autumn 2 week 1- RSE- 

Spiritual 

 

Other faith: Hinduism 

 

Advent/Christmas: 

Loving – Expectations 

We are app planners 

Planning the creation 

of a 

mobile app 

Computer networks 

1.4, 1.5, 1.6, 1.2 

Animals including 

humans 

A1,A2,A3 

Geog 1.5 

Exploring the Equator 

Art 

2.1,2.2,2.3 

Painting moving animals 

(focus on mixing shades 

of colour and work by 

Eadweard Muybrigde) 

I’ll be there  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Gymnastics  
(countering – 
balance and 

counter tension ) 
2.3, 2.6 

 
Swimming 

3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Friendship Friday 

(Anti-Bullying 
including 

gender/racism/disabili
ty etc) 

 
Health and Wellbeing 

Day 
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview 

for specific topics and 
themes 

 

A2 

Play Scripts 

Journalistic Writing 

Practise SAT Week 

Descriptive Writing 

Letters 

We are project 

managers Developing 

project management 

skills 

Computational thinking 

1.1, 1.6, 1.7, 1.5, 1.3 

Living Things 

LH1,LH2 

History 1.1 

World War II 

D.T 

5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2, 

7.2,8.4,8.2,8.1 

Moving tank using 

roamers 

Class Jazz 1 and 2  

(year 5 and 6) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Gymnastics  
(group sequence) 

 
2.3, 2.6 

 
Swimming  

3.1, 3.2, 3.3 

 

Sp1 

Unbalanced Arguments 

Flash Backs 

Time Slips 
Measures – converting 

between units 

including decimals. 

 

2D and 3D shapes 

Perimeter, translation, 

rotation, positive & 

negative numbers 

RSE- Social 

 

Local Church: 

Community – Sources 

 

Eucharist: relating – 

unity 

 
Sp 2 week 1- RSE -

Emotional 

 

Lent/Easter: Giving – 

Death & New Life 

We are market 

researchers 

Researching the app 

market 

Productivity 

1.6, 1.7 

 

 

 

Evolution & 

Inheritance 

EI1,EI2,EI3 

 

 

Geog 1.2 & 1.5 

Magnificent Mountains 

Art 

2.1,2.2,2.3 

Landscape drawings 

(Van Gogh, Georges 

Seurat) 

The Fresh Prince of 

Bel Air  

(year 5) 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Net and wall 
games   

(badminton) 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6 

 
Dance – 

2.3. 2.4, 2.6 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
Equality Day (Expect 

Respect Toolkit) 
 

 
NSPCC Day 

 
See full PSHE 

curriculum overview 
for specific topics and 

themes 

 

Sp2 

Balanced Arguments 

Practise SAT Week 

 

SAT Week 

We are interface 

designers 

Designing an interface 

for an app 

Communication/Collabo

ration 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3, 1.6, 1.5, 1.7 

History 1.7 

The Shang Dynasty of 

Ancient China 

D.T 

5.1, 5.2, 

6.1,6.2,7.1,7.2,7.3,10.1,1

0.2,10.3 

Chinese food 

Happy  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

OOA 
(team building and 
problem solving) 

2.5, 2.6 

 

Su1 
 

Angles, co-ordinates, 

sequences, data 

handling 

RSE-Intellectual 

 

Pentecost: Serving – 

Witnesses 

 

Reconciliation: Inter-

relating – Healing 

 
Summ 2 Week 1 RSE- 
Physical 

 

Other faith: Sikhism 

 

Universal Church: World 

– Common Good 

We are app developers 

Developing a simple 

mobile 

phone app 

Programming 

1.1, 1.2, 1.3, 1.6 

 

Electricity 

E1,E2,E3 

Geog 1.4 

Go Compare – UK to 

Asia/China 

D.T 

5.1,5.2,6.1,6.2,7.1, 

7.2,7.3,8.1,8.3,8.4 

Chinese lanterns 

(Including a torch) 

You’ve got a friend  

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Athletics 
2.1. 2.3, 2.6 

 
Striking and 

fielding games   
() 

2.1, 2.2, 2.6 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme 

Days: 
 

Enterprise Day 
 

E-Safety Day 
 

Sun Safety Day 
 
 

See full PSHE 
curriculum overview 

for specific topics and 
themes 

 

Su2 
 

We are marketers 

Creating video and web 

copy for 

a mobile phone app 

Creativity 

1.4, 1.5, 1.6, 1.7 

 

Light 

L1,L2,L3,L4 

History 1.6 

Days that have changed the 

world 

Hillsborough, 9/11 & 7/7 

Enrichment topic- Terracotta 

Warriors 

Art 

2.1,2.2,2.3 

Stained glass 

 

 

Reflect, Rewind and 

Replay 

2.1, 2.2, 2.3. 2.4, 2.5, 

2.6 

Leavers assembly  

 
 Invasion games   

(hockey) 
2.1, 2.2, 2.6 

 
Dance – 

2.3. 2.4, 2.6 

 


